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Level crossing gates will remain in position and must  
be operated in compliance with current arrangements.

This system is not intended to assist level crossing 
users with movements of slow, heavy, low slung 
and cumbersome vehicles or herds of animals 
across the railway line. You should continue to make 
special arrangements with Iarnród Éireann for such 
movements, using the Freephone number found 
on signage.

Iarnród Éireann has installed a  
train detection warning system 
at selected level crossings
The objective of this system is:

(i)	 to provide you with information about the  
	 approach of trains, and

(ii)	 to help you decide when to cross the railway line.

Instructions for using the 
Train Detection Warning System
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NEVER cross the railway 
line when the RED 
indicator light shows
1.	 Open first gate, ensuring  
	 it is safe to do so

2. 	If indicator light is RED,  
	 or audio warning tone  
	 sounds DO NOT CROSS

3. 	If indicator light is 
	 ORANGE, open second  
	 set of gates. DO NOT  
	 CROSS if indicator light   
	 has changed to RED

4. 	ALWAYS close both gates  
	 after you if the indicator  
	 light is orange, and check  
	 that a train is not approaching  
	 before doing this –	  
	 it’s the law.

Train Detection Warning System in
use at this crossing.
In the event that the system is
faulty please report the fault to the
Freephone number on the red sign
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NEVER CROSS THE 
RAILWAY LINE WHEN THE 
INDICATOR LIGHT IS RED

In the event of a fault, such as no red or orange 
indication light showing or no audible warning  
tone sounding, please follow the instructions  

on the red ‘Live Railway Crossing’ sign  
before crossing the railway line.
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